
Updated OWL School Food Policy 
 

OWL students have access to the food in the school’s cafeteria or may bring food 
with them to school in the form of a “bag lunch.”  OWL students may not go off campus 
to purchase food or order food in to the school building.  OWL is a closed campus in 
terms of leaving the school grounds during the day.  In the case of food being ordered, it 
will be sent back with the vendor.  In the case of a crew or classroom celebration, it is the 
responsibility of the teacher or crew leader to authorize and order any food as well as 
make arrangements to collect the food. 

 
 

 
 


